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Caitlin Schafer - Fw: Letter to Mendocino Historic Review Board

From:  Deirdre Lamb <mendocinol!1@yahoo.com>
To: Julia Acker <ackerj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 2/26/2020 7:22 AM

Subject: Fw: Letter to Mendocino Historic Review Board

-

Hi Julia,
Here is a letter regarding an agenda item, please disburse to members:

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: june scofield <junecscofield@gmail.com>

To: Deirdre Lamb <mendocino111@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020, 06:36:31 AM PST
Subject: Letter to Mendocino Historic Review Board

Dear Committee Board Members

| want to express my concerns about the solar panels proposed for Pine Street. Solar panels on ground level
take away from the historical beauty of the gardens. We do not want to set a precedence that will have more
residence doing this as it will distract from the historic setting that Mendocino is known for.

| understand solar panels have less impact on the environment. Anywhere else they would be acceptable.
Here, we need to keep the history preserved-that is what makes us unique and attractive. Please reconsider
the impact you are proposing that would change this village. Let's retain the charm and beauty that makes
Mendocino so very unique and a pleasure to everyone’s eyes.

Thank you,

June C Scofield,DC

Sent from my iPhone
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